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Dear Editor,


I am writing to confirm that I have submitted a News Article entitled “University of British Columbia Conference on Dementia 2011” for consideration by the University of British Columbia Medical Journal. This article is original writing and I have not nor do I intend on submitting it to any other scientific or medical journal. I am the primary and only author for this submission and currently do not have any affiliations with UBC medical school.
Sincerely,

Sharon May
